

# Denver DeCOMp 2017

Planning Meeting

meeting date = 06/15/2017

Attendees:

Schmidt-E(0), Nolan (0), Evan, (1), Liz (2), Marcus (0), Steve (10), Craig (1), Calamity Meg (3), Tara (2), Jerry (2), Grant (1), Mary (0), Mariah

## **! NOTES**

! A motion for approval for previous meetings' notes passed

Topics:

## **BUDGET**

! Call out; LINE ITEM REVIEW  
! A motion to approve budget was Unanimous

??? A question about increasing attendance was answered by referring to a 2000 person capacity

## **ART**

! Art Grants are LIVE

## **VOLUNTEERS**

! Volunteer needs round 1

- o can we make a (Apo-like) Volunteer DataBase for DeCOMp?
- o Apo DB can be delicate & buggy
- o volunteer schedule needed soon
- o any leads have alternative intake form needs?
- o Djs, Workshops, Fire Performers, & 3<sup>rd</sup> Aid want their own Volunteer Intake Forms

## **CONTRACT**

! Contract (unsigned) is in negotiations

## **GENERAL**

!

## **ACTION:**

!

## **ADJOURN @ 20:11**